
December 2023

Registration is open for our January Luncheon! Please join us as we hear
f r om Jim Arnette, Director of Local Government Audit - Tennessee
Comptroller of the Treasury, with a presentation on "Technology Trends
Shaping the Future of State and Local Governments." Lunch is FREE for
AGA Members and first-time guests! A virtual option is also available.

Learn
More

Winter Seminar 2024

http://nashvilleaga.org
https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Nashville-Chapter/TrainingEvents/Event-Calendar.aspx?TYPE=LUNCHEONS
https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Nashville-Chapter/TrainingEvents/Event-Calendar/January-2024-Luncheon.aspx
https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Nashville-Chapter/TrainingEvents/Event-Calendar/January-2024-Luncheon.aspx
https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Nashville-Chapter/TrainingEvents/Winter-Seminar.aspx
mailto:tabitha.furlong@cot.tn.gov
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:7140377074497662976
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:7140377074497662976
mailto:Donna.Jewell@cot.tn.gov


Join us for the 2024 Winter Seminar! Click above for more details.

Gerry Boaz is Retiring!



In case you missed it...



Mike Cowles, Director of Major Gifts
with Nashville Rescue Mission, spoke
with our chapter at our December
luncheon about the Mission's various
programs, including those for the
homeless and their Life Recovery
Program. He described their mission
and shared their exciting news of
opening the new women's campus.

Community Service Co-Chairs Kelly
Armes and Mary Anne Queen
presented Mr. Cowles with a check to
Nashville Rescue Mission and
donations from our November
community service collections. We are
thankful to hear how our contributions
are making an impact in the community.

Membership
As of December 15, 2023, our membership count is 408, just 40 short of our goal of 448 for this
year! Continue to share the benefits of AGA membership with your coworkers and
acquaintances. Sponsors receive three points and $20!

-Bridget

Minutes

To read the minutes from the most recent
CEC and luncheon meetings, please visit the
chapter website below. The luncheon
minutes will be presented for approval at the
next scheduled business meeting.

Minutes

Job Opportunities

From time to time, job opportunities are sent
in and posted to our website by the Website
Committee, for your convenience. If you are
interested in new job offerings or know
someone who is, click below for more
information.

Job
Board

For a list of your chapter leadership and contact info, click below!

https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Nashville-Chapter/Membership/MeetingMinutes.aspx
https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Nashville-Chapter/Membership/JobBoard.aspx
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